
F,
David Scott

From: Ruby, Scott (CED) <scott.ruby@alaska.gov>
Sent Thursday, February 28, 2013 10:23 AM
To: David Scott
Cc: Koeneman, Crystal A (CED)
Subject RE: quick question

Dave,
No, it does not.

Federal bankruptcy law requires a state to pass a statute allowing it, Alaska has not passed such a statute.

Scott

From: David Scott Imailto: David.Scott@)akleq.govJ
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2013 10:06 AM
To: Koeneman, Crystal A (CED)
Cc: Ruby, Scott (CED)
Subject: quick question

Does state law allow for municipalities to declare bankruptcy?

Thanks,

mcwe

David Scott
Chief of Staff
Office of Senator Olson
465-3877
david scott@akleg.gov
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